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Dear SASB Chairman and SASB Members,
In response to your 01 February 2017 follow up request, the following observations have been made since the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 802.11ax remedial action:
a) All the companies affiliated with the DensiFi Special Interest Group (SIG) ceased participating in the SIG and have declared so to the WG (see https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/16/11-16-1575-07-0000-entity-submissions-related-to-tgax-special-measures.doc)
b) IEEE 802 Working Groups held Interim Sessions in January 2017

c) The 802.11 Working Group letter ballot 225 on P802.11ax D1.0 failed (145 yes, 106 no, 25 abstain) and received approximately 7000 comments.
d) 802.11ax task group operations are more open and there has been a positive impact (WG chair observation of operation of the task group)
e) Participants are keenly aware of the need to avoid creating potential dominance situations (WG chair hallway conversations with participants)
f) Participants are encouraged not to leave complaints to the last moment so that aberrant behavior can be nipped in the bud (WG chair commentary to WG participants during WG plenary session)
g) A slide describing the requirements on individual participation is presented at all IEEE 802 meetings. It was presented at the recent January Interim Sessions (https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/16/11-16-1579-00-0000-2nd-vice-chair-report-january-2017.pptx slide 8, https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/16/11-16-1562-01-0000-january-2017-802-11-supplementary-material.ppt slides 5 and 9).

h) One participant commented that the need for IEEE to highlight the requirements for participating as an individual was long overdue.
i) The SASB action supporting the 802 EC action was appealed.

j) The appeal was rejected by SASB appeal officers with the observation that the SASB is open to requests for further corrective action. The rejection notice implies participants that improved behavior must continue and be maintained.

k) The March 2017 802 Plenary Session occurs prior to the March 2017 SASB meetings, 802 may be able to provide additional information after that Session.
Regards,

/s/ Paul Nikolich
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